Hello Panel 58,

Hard to believe we are coming up on the only Assembly for 2019. Time sure flies, but | am looking
forward to seeing all of you at the Assembly.

District 6 has had many wonderful accomplishments to celebrate since our last report.

We were able to secure a Chairperson for our Information Line and the number has been posted on our
website and current version of the Where and When. We are all excited about the possibilities this phone
number brings. We are also in process of designing a business card for Public Outreach purposes where
this number and our website can reach those in need.

We are also very pleased to report that our Alateen Chair has been very busy. He recently, along with
some help of other willing members, presented literature at a series of meetings with the Lake County
School Board. He reported that about 50% of the schools Guidance Counselors had never heard of Al-
Anon or Alateen. Each counselor was presented some literature and new-comer packets for use with
students. He has also been very busy in laying groundwork for the Alateen Roundup. He was able to
secure a location and is now busy working, along with District 10, on the program details. We are very
excited about this upcoming event. More information will be revealed at Assembly.

We are also happy to report that the Public Outreach Chairs, we have two since we have a very
geographically challenged district, are both busy with bringing meetings to Rehab Centers. Currently the
facility in Umatilla has a regular schedule and the facility in Casselberry is in transition and we are busy
trying to keep the momentum going with their staff.

Lastly, we also want to share that the first workshop we have held in District 6 in many years, The Village
of Al-Anon was a wonderful event. It was well attended and enjoyed by all who came. We are looking
forward to holding more workshops in the future.

Can’t wait to see all of you in a couple weeks!

Yours in Service,

Sheri D

District 6 District Representative
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